POLICE OFFICER
CITY OF PINCKNEYVILLE


The City of Pinckneyville is now accepting applications for the position of police officer for the purpose of establishing an eligibility list.  Applicants must be a U.S. Citizen, be at least 21 years of age and under 35 years of age at the time of application, possess a high school diploma or GED, and must have valid driver’s license.  Application packages can be picked up at the Pinckneyville Police Department, 104 S. Walnut Street, between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday beginning Monday, January 23, 2023.  Application packages must be returned by February 17, 2023 no later than 4:00 p.m.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE AND POLICE COMMISSIONERS

**Testing date will be March 4, 2023 beginning at 8:30 at Pinckneyville Community High School.**

